Supplies

o Remember,

Dear Parents and Guardians,

First Grade students will need the following supplies upon entering
school in September.

* sharpened wooden #2 pencils

* erasers

* crayons (16 or 24 count)

* plastic crayon box (approx. 4.75 x 3.5 x 1.5)

* glue sticks

* red pen

* 6-inch ruler

* safety scissors

* soft pencil case

* 1 yellow folder, 1 green folder, 1 blue folder, and 1 red folder

Please purchase a few rolls of clear contact paper to cover all of the
workbooks and copybooks. It is necessary to buy the contact paper early in
the summer, since it will be difficult to find it in September.

In addition, index cards, a card box, and a pencil sharpener will be
needed for home use. The index cards will be used to make word cards at

home. Please keep the pencil sharpener at home as well.

Thank you for preparing your child for First Grade. I look forward to
teaching your child in the fall.

Have a great summer!

Thank you,
Mrs. Ropars



